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To the Heads
of the Fire and Rescue services,
2003 2018 S T national federations, associations
& 7= L of the Fire and Rescue
(Fire-Applied) sport

Dear colleagues!

According to the Resolution of the XVI International Conference of
the Noncommercial Partnership «International Sport Federation of Firefighters and
Rescuers» from 20 November 2015 Ne 16 «About the Plan of the main sports
events for 2016 and the Long-Term Plan for the period 2016-2019», there was
decided to hold the XII World Championship among men and III World
Championship among women in the Fire and Rescue Sport from 25 September to
01 October 2016 in Izmir (the Republic of Turkey).

Taking into account the objective factors of the unstable situation in
the Republic of Turkey on ensuring security of sports delegations during
the competition, the Executive Committee of the International Sport Federation of
Firefighters and Rescuers, in agreement with the President of the Federation, offers
to hold the XII World Championship among men and III World Championship
among women in Fire and Rescue Sport on the territory of the Russian Federation
in Sochi.

At the same time, I ask to consider the proposal to conduct the V World
Championship among men youth teams, I1II World Championship among women
youth teams, VII World Championship among boys and juniors and III World
Championship among girls and juniors in Fire and Rescue Sport also on
the territory of the Russian Federation in Sochi in the above terms.

Ask you to notify the Executive Committee of the Federation about your
decision on the proposals beforg April 1, 2016.

A.P. Kalinin
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The Director of the Executive Commiﬁb?zf—x@-
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